
 
STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES  
William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee  37243-1102 

 

December 12, 2016 

 

Mr. Peter Candelaria 

CTO 

e-copy: peter.candelaria@siliconranchcorp.com  

Silicon Ranch Corporation 

150 Third Ave., Ste. 2000 

Nashville, TN 37201 

 

Subject: Notice of Intent to Terminate NPDES Permit No. TN0081796 

Silicon Ranch Corporation (owner) and McCarthy Building Companies, Inc.(operator) 

d/b/a Providence Road Solar Farm 

  Denmark, Madison County, Tennessee 

 

Dear Mr. Candelaria: 

 

This letter is to inform you the Division of Water Resources (the division) intends to terminate the above 

referenced permit. Also enclosed is a copy of the public notice that announces our intent to terminate this 

permit. The notice affords the public an opportunity to review the proposed permit action and, if necessary, 

request a public hearing on this termination process. 

 

If you disagree with the provisions and requirements described in this letter, you have thirty (30) days from the 

date of this correspondence to notify the division of your objections. If your objections cannot be resolved, you 

may appeal this permit upon issuance. This appeal should be filed in accordance with Section 69-3-110 of the 

Tennessee Code Annotated. 

 

If you have questions, please contact the Jackson Environmental Field Office at 1-888-891-TDEC; or, at this 

office, please contact Ms. Ariel Wessel-Fuss at (615) 532-0642 or by E-mail at Ariel.Wessel-Fuss@tn.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Vojin Janjić 
Manager, Water-Based Systems 
 

cc: Permit Section File  

Jackson Environmental Field Office  

Mr. Robert Calbert, President, Southwest Region, McCarthy Building Co., 6225 N. 24th St., Ste. 200, Phoenix, AZ  85016 

Ms. Teagan Crabb, Project Engineer, McCarthy & Wagner, TCrabb@McCarthy.com 

Mr. William Bryant Bondurant, P.E., Engineer, Barge, Waggoner, Sumner and Cannon, Inc., bryant.bondurant@bwsc.net 

Mr. Curt Brechtel, Project Development Director, Silicon Ranch Corporation, curt.brechtel@siliconranchcorp.com 

Mr. Chris Michle, McCarthy Building Co., stl@McCarthy.com 
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